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MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE 

 
The Board of Building Standards (Board) has reviewed the response from the CSI Office 
regarding rule 4101:1-9-01.  The CSI Office provided no recommendations regarding this 
proposed rule and concluded that the Board should proceed with formal filing with JCARR.  
The Board is filing the proposed rule accordingly. 
 
Modifications to this rule have been made since the rule was posted for review and filed with 
the CSI Office.  Section 907.6.3 has been modified to clarify when fire alarm system are 
required. 
 
The Board does not estimate an increased cost to the business community to comply with this 
rule due to the modifications listed above.  The modification will reduce cost when installing 
non-required fire alarm systems. 
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